
                Visit to Water testing Laboratory Dhalli  

 

 

On 4 th October 2023,  20 students along with 2 teachers Mrs. Rita 

Chandel and Mrs. Shalu Dulta from the department of chemistry 

visited the water testing lab Dhali Shimla .  

 This field trip was intended to gather crucial data and insights for our 

research on water treatment and quality analysis. 

The area is essential for supplying freshwater to periphery 

communities.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our visit to the Dhalli Water Catchment Area has 

provided us with valuable insights and data for 

our water treatment analysis research. This 

experience will be instrumental in helping us 

develop effective water treatment solutions for 

our community. 


